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EIGHT DAYS OF HOPE SENDS MASS FEEDING MINISTRY TO HUNT, TX 
 
Tupelo, MS – Eight Days of Hope (EDOH) is deploying its Mass Feeding Ministry to 
Hunt, TX, in the aftermath of the catastrophic July 4th flash flooding. 
 
We will serve breakfast, lunch, and dinner, starting on Sunday, July 20, until 
Saturday, August 2. We invite those in the community, first responders, and other 
volunteers to join us for a warm meal at the Hunt Store, located at 1634 TX-39, 
Hunt, TX 78024. 
 
“As the aftermath of this disaster continues to unfold, we are humbled to find 
additional ways to serve the community. Our hope is that our Mass Feeding Ministry 
can bless the families recovering, the first responders, and all those helping along 
the Guadalupe River,” shared Zach Tybor, EDOH Vice President. 
 
As this community continues to recover and complete search and recovery, our 
hope to meet whatever needs arise. We plan to send additional resources in the 
coming weeks as necessary. To learn more about this outreach or to be notified of 
future deployment plans, please visit www.eightdaysofhope.com.  
 
ABOUT EIGHT DAYS OF HOPE: Except for a small staff, Eight Days of Hope is an 
all-volunteer organization. We serve all people regardless of race, gender, religion 
or ethnicity. Please visit www.eightdaysofhope.com for more information, to provide 
financial support, or to volunteer. 
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